Tuesday, September 28, 2021
Dear Mr. Harter and the CVCS BOE:

This letter is to inform you and the district that | am resigning my position with the
Charlotte Valley Central School District effective immediately after the requisite
number of notice days has elapsed or until a suitable replacement can be found,
whichever comes first. | have decided to pursue a job that is closer to my
hometown in the APW Central School District.

Thank you for your time and consideration, and for the opportunity to work at
Charlotte Valley. If you need to contact me now or in the future, my address is
below.

Sincerely,
Richard R. Haynes
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211 Palmer Hill Road
Port Crane, NY 13833
315-486-8808



